
September 5, 2017 
 

Reichard & Escalera Update 
 
Emergency Preparations / Hurricane Irma 
 
Dear clients and friends: Please be advised that due to emergency preparations for 

hurricane Irma, our offices will be closed Wednesday, September 6 and Thursday 
September 7.  We don’t know yet how our email capabilities will be affected.  We will 

try to reestablish all operations as soon as possible. We will be working during today. 

Thank you very much for your understanding. 
 
 
 
This communication is for information purposes only and does not constitute legal advice. This communication may be based on authorities that 
are subject to change and is not a substitute for professional advice or services.  You should consult a qualified professional advisor before 
taking any action based on the information herein.  This communication does not create an attorney-client relationship between Reichard & 
Escalera and the recipient.  
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